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Editor's Note and Call Papers
The Review editor, Jan-Ola Qstman, wants to point out to the readers
of NJL that in addition to traditional book reviews we will attempt to
publish shorter book notices. (For further details, see the section
'Publications Received.9)

The second isssue of Vol. (21) 1998 is being devoted to "Argument
Structure" and is being edited by Professor Helge L0drup (Dept. of
Linguistics, University of Oslo, P.O. Box 1102, N-0317 Oslo,
Norway). Articles within any theoretical framework are hereby invited.
Send contributions either to the editor or directly to Professor L0drup
by 31 January 1998.
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